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From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 10 November 2016 17:43

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2483

Philip Barnard,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2483

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Map 5 - SCAAP Public Transport

Support/Object: Comment

Parking

I note one of the paid parking areas on Victoria Avenue is to build on as a hotel. It has been full each day I've gone
past on the bus to the hospital. Where are these people going to park. Why is there generally no provision for
parking in any of your plans?

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





